
Dear Committee Members, 

 SB 838 which grants 16 year-olds the right to vote is ridiculous. We restrict many activities of youth 
due to immaturity. Driving, military service, right to contract, firearms, alcohol, marijuana, you name 
it. They have little “skin” in the game, and with no real world experience, they do not truly understand 
how their votes will impact them, their community and state.  

 
--  
Matt Allen  
800 N Rose St 
Phoenix OR 97535 
Cell: 541-324-8887 

 


